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STATEMENT
Distributed August 16, 2023

City of Nanaimo seeks judicial review of recent Human Rights Tribunal
decision
Nanaimo City Council met in a special session today and voted to seek judicial review of the decision of the BC
Human Rights Tribunal concerning the termination of the City’s former Chief Financial Officer.

The City has been considering its options since receiving the decision. Council has determined that it is in the best
interests of the City, the City’s staff and the citizens of the community to seek such review.

The City will not be commenting further on this case as long as it is before the courts.

Contact:
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/3sgIeiZ

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR230816CityOfNanaimoSeeksJudicialReviewOfRecentHumanRightsTribunalDecision.html

